
 

 

We are thrilled to announce that Ngai Yiu Tung Johnson, a current 
Secondary 6 graduate, has been selected to participate in the "Young 
Astronaut Training Camp 2023"! This is an incredible opportunity for 
him to receive 8 days of training in Beijing and visit some of the most 
exceptional places in the world, including the National Astronomical 
Observatory, the Centre for Space Utilization of the Chinese Academy 
of Sciences, and the Cold Lake Mars Camp. Johnson is among the 
first group of students from Hong Kong to take part in this programme. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are immensely proud of Johnson's achievement and fully 
committed to cultivating the diverse talents of each and every student, 
empowering them to reach their full potential as leaders who can make 
a positive impact in their communities, our country, and the wider world. 
 
We wish Johnson all the best in this life-changing  
adventure and eagerly await his return to school.  
We look forward to hearing about his remarkable  
experience and encourage his fellow schoolmates 
to pursue their passions and reach for the stars! 

To learn more, please visit https://tinyurl.com/ykcvw34c  
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